



Dear Cedar Families


A very warm welcome to you all, whether you are new to the Cedar community or an 
established school family, I wanted to send you heartfelt greetings as we anticipate the 
beginning of a new school year. 


My name is Andrea Sheehan, President of Hanover Parent Teachers Association (HPTA), and 
together with my Board colleagues Kate Dauphinais, Meaghan Hohl, Kerry Benjamin, and 
Nicole Fly, we are looking forward to connecting with you and planning a great year ahead for 
our children and their teachers.


We take great pride in our commitment to inclusion as a PTA, our main objective is to provide 
all schools with support, encouragement, and funding to create programs, resources and 
events that will enrich and maximize the educational experience of every child.


We are a busy and active group, enabling everyone and anyone who wants to be part of the 
PTA to have that opportunity. We support administrators, teachers and support staff in 
recognition of the critical part they all play in helping our children to achieve their potential.


Your wonderful Cedar Building Representatives are Nicole Duggins & Michelle Hill.  They 
oversee all activities and events at Cedar, you will be hearing more from them directly. If you 
have any questions please reach out to Nicole and Michelle, or alternatively any of the HPTA 
Board members listed below. Please take a moment to review our website at 
www.hanoverpta.org, or visit, and like our Facebook page at Hanover PTA.


I’m looking forward to meeting many of our families as the year progresses, for now though, 
enjoy the rest of the summer, and very best wishes,


Andrea Sheehan


Andrea Sheehan, President.   hanoverptaboard@gmail.com

Kate Dauphinais, VP.              katedauphinais@hotmail.com

Meaghan Hohl, VP.                 meaghanhohl@gmail.com

Kerry Benjamin, Treasurer.     kbenjamin1@verizon.net

Nicole Fly, Secretary.             gregandnicole2004@yahoo.com      
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